
 

September 29th 2020 
 

Purpose :  Attendance of students this Wednesday, September 30 and other  
  information 
 

Dear parents, 

Here is some information.  

Presence of students at school this Wednesday, September 30th  

The official attendance of students from the Quebec Ministry of Education (MEES) will 

take place this Wednesday, September 30 

in all schools in Quebec. 

We ask for your cooperation in ensuring 

that your child is present and arrives on 

time on Wednesday, September 30th. 

ATTENTION 

Students in preventive isolation because 

of Covid-19 or awaiting a screening test result for Covid-19 should not attend the 

school. 

In the case of your child's absence, the parents concerned must come to the school in 

the following days to sign the document attesting to your child's attendance at our 

school. 

 

 School is too important 

Premier François Legault mentioned 

yesterday at the press briefing that 

school is too important. We have to do 

everything we can to keep students in 

school. We remind you of the 

importance of respecting this directive.  

We are counting on your collaboration so that your child is at school, every day. 

École Barthélemy-Vimont 
415, rue Saint-Roch 

Montréal (Québec)  H3N 1K2 

 (514) 596-4572  



School Council 
On Monday, October 5th at 6:00 pm the first meeting of our 
school's Council will take place. The meeting will take place online 
on TEAMS. If you wish to attend, please write to me at 
brunetst@csdm.qc.ca  no later than this Friday at noon. The 
documents related to this meeting will soon be available on the 
school's website at https://barthelemy-vimont.csdm.ca/. 
 
New secretary and payment of school materials 
We are very pleased to welcome this week a new school secretary, Mrs. Marie-Carmel 
François. We will therefore soon be able to send you an updated statement of account. 
You will also receive instructions on payment terms. Thank you for your patience. 
 

We thank you for your usual collaboration. 

 

Stéphane Brunet 

Director of the Barthélemy-Vimont school 

and the whole school team  
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